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Why Do You Need To 
Build Your Brand?

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



Your brand is the 
single most important 
thing you need to be 
successful.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



No matter your 
interests or field of 
work, a strong 
personal brand is key.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Having a brand will 
allow you to be 
successful as a 
business professional.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?





“So… tell me about 
yourself.”

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Building Your Brand 
Does Five Things

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



Helps you to
clarify how
you are different.

1



Your personal brand is 
what separates you 
from everyone else in 
the world.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



YOUR 
BRAND

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Building your brand 
will help you figure out 
how you are different—
and embrace it.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Builds your 
self-awareness.
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The most successful 
professionals have a 
deep self-awareness.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



They understand their 
workflow process, 
leadership style, and 
strengths.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Gets you 
recognition and 
validation.
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Having a brand puts 
you and your many 
accomplishments out 
into the world.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Gives you power 
over your career.

4



We all want to find a 
position that gives us 
good benefits and lets 
us do our best work.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Your brand conveys 
what you bring to the 
table when you join an 
organization.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Helps you
walk the line.
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Your current 
organization wants
a team player.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Your next organization 
wants to hire a unique 
and strong individual.

WHY BUILD A BRAND?



Takeaways



It’s up to you to find, 
invest, and promote 
your unique value.

TAKEAWAYS



Invest in your current 
team, but also invest in 
your full, authentic self.

TAKEAWAYS



Understanding
Your Brand

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



Most people have no 
idea what their brand 
stands for.

UNDERSTANDING YOUR BRAND



Where do you start 
when you want to 
build your brand?

UNDERSTANDING YOUR BRAND



10,000-foot view: 
see the big picture 
objectively.

UNDERSTANDING YOUR BRAND



This can be 
challenging because 
you are your biggest 
blind spot.

UNDERSTANDING YOUR BRAND



Your brand should
be an authentic 
expression of your 
identity, personality, 
and character.

UNDERSTANDING YOUR BRAND



Where Do I Start?

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



Start by building the 
expression of your 
brand vision.

BRAND VISION



I am…

BRAND VISION



This technique 
grounds your vision
in your passions 
and ideal traits.

BRAND VISION



Determine the parts 
of your life and career 
that have been 
rewarding.

BRAND VISION



Ask yourself why
they have been 
rewarding.

BRAND VISION



Start to write “I am…” 
statements.

BRAND VISION



They should capture 
who you are and what 
matters to you.

BRAND VISION



a medical student with a 
desire to innovate through 
design thinking.

BRAND VISION

I AM…



an individual who 
understands the experience 
of being a member of the 
LGBTQ+ community.

BRAND VISION

I AM…



If writing a whole 
sentence seems hard, 
then try choosing 3 
words that define you.

BRAND VISION



Designer
Innovator
Professional

BRAND VISION

I AM A…



In either case, take 
some time to think 
about and refine your 
statements.

BRAND VISION



What about copying 
people you admire?

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



Look at the traits that 
have made them 
successful – not their 
exact career steps.

PEOPLE YOU ADMIRE



Takeaway



Before you do 
anything, have a clear 
understanding of who 
you are and what 
makes you happy.

TAKEAWAY



Crafting
Your Brand

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



Once you understand  
your brand vision, you 
need to craft it into a 
strong story.

CRAFTING YOUR BRAND



You need to make
it your own.

CRAFTING YOUR BRAND



Refine your “I am…” 
statements to be clear, 
simple, and something 
people connect with.

CRAFTING YOUR BRAND



Your brand must be 
built on your honest 
self to be authentic 
and impactful.

CRAFTING YOUR BRAND



There is no magic 
formula or secret. This 
work is all up to you.

CRAFTING YOUR BRAND



Evaluation and 
Evolution

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



This isn’t something 
you do just once and 
never visit again.

EVALUATION AND EVOLUTION



You are going to 
evolve, so your brand 
has to evolve with you 
over time.

EVALUATION AND EVOLUTION



Don’t get discouraged 
by negative or 
ambivalent reactions. 
Stay true to you.

EVALUATION AND EVOLUTION



Growing and 
perfecting a brand 
takes time.

EVALUATION AND EVOLUTION



Takeaway



Build a brand
people hate.

TAKEAWAY



Expressing
Your Brand

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



Your brand ecosystem 
needs to do 4 things.

EXPRESSING YOUR BRAND



Be consistent.

EXPRESSING YOUR BRAND

1



Be credible.

EXPRESSING YOUR BRAND

2



Be creative.

EXPRESSING YOUR BRAND

3



Be memorable.

EXPRESSING YOUR BRAND

4



Personal Branding 
Toolbox

BUILDING A PERSONAL BRAND



Choose a font, a color 
palette, and a tone of 
voice. This is your 
consistent look & feel.

PERSONAL BRANDING TOOLBOX



Create a logo if you are 
in a design field. Or if 
you just want one!

PERSONAL BRANDING TOOLBOX
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Secure social media 
usernames, URLs, and 
more that fit with your 
personal brand.

PERSONAL BRANDING TOOLBOX



Social Media

PERSONAL BRANDING TOOLBOX



Figure out how you 
want to use each 
social media channel.

SOCIAL MEDIA



Separate personal 
and professional 
channels.

SOCIAL MEDIA



Go for quality over 
quantity in posts 
and follows.

SOCIAL MEDIA



Above all else, make 
sure professional 
profiles are updated 
and cleaned up.

SOCIAL MEDIA



Profile Picture
#NewProfilePic

PERSONAL BRANDING TOOLBOX



It takes just 1 second 
to form an impression 
of someone from a 
photo.

PROFILE PICTURE



First impressions are 
based on three 
unconsciously 
determined traits.

PROFILE PICTURE



Approachability

PROFILE PICTURE

1



PROFILE PICTURE

2
Youthful Energy



Dominance

PROFILE PICTURE

3



PROFILE PICTURE



Resume

PERSONAL BRANDING TOOLBOX



Your resume tells
your brand story
and your history.

RESUME



Think about your 
resume like a piece
of advertising.

RESUME



Headline
Introduction

Call outs
Proof points

RESUME



Headline:
A few words that tells 
them who you are and 
draws them in.

RESUME



Introduction:
Tells your story, 
experience, and unique 
skills in as few words as 
possible.

RESUME



Call outs:
Highlight any particular 
things that differentiate 
you from the rest.

RESUME



Proof points:
Where you worked, 
responsibilities while 
you were there, and any 
major successes.

RESUME



Realize your audience 
based on discipline or 
application. Different 
situations call for 
different resumes.

RESUME



Tailor your content 
and design to each 
particular audience.

RESUME



RESUME



A few tips for your 
resume.

RESUME



Lead with your most 
impressive work.

RESUME

1



Usually we are most 
proud of recent things. 
But it can be so many 
other things too.

RESUME



Keep some form
of a document 
up to date.

RESUME

2



Whether you use a 
one-page resume or a 
multi-page CV as a 
master file, make sure 
it is ready to go.

RESUME



Don’t list every 
single thing you’ve 
ever done.

RESUME
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Focus is key. Know 
what they want or 
what you are good at. 
Show them that.

RESUME



Explain your role 
and contributions.

RESUME

4



Be clear and concise. 
Tout your success. Tell 
how you made a 
meaningful impact.

RESUME



Use the Halo Effect 
to your advantage.

RESUME

5



Halo Effect: Because 
someone has some 
positive qualities, they 
also have other 
positive qualities.

RESUME



Takeaways



Execution of your 
brand is just as 
important as the 
thinking behind it.

TAKEAWAYS



Build out your toolbox 
so you are ready for 
any opportunities that 
come your way.

TAKEAWAYS



Final Thoughts

PROFESSIONAL REPUTATION



Don’t be afraid
to stand out.

FINAL THOUGHTS



Your professional 
reputation is what 
you make of it.

FINAL THOUGHTS
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FINAL THOUGHT

"We do not 
change as we 
grow older, we 
simply become 
more clearly 
ourselves." – Lynn Hall
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